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SAVE THE DATE 

10th Annual First-Year Engineering Experience Conference 
Conference hosted by The Henry M. Rowan College of Engineering  

July 24-26, 2018 

Over 200 academic and industry representatives are expected at this meeting to discuss 

and share relevant topics on the first-year engineering experience. Participants include 

college deans, department chairs, student service professionals, advisors, faculty in 

engineering and engineering technology, K-12 teachers, and industry leaders from 

throughout the country. 

Proposal submissions will include: 

    • workshops (3 pages) 

    • full papers (6 pages) 

    • Great Ideas For Teaching Students (GIFTS) (2 pages) 

    • work-in-progress papers (3 pages) 

 
Full workshop proposals and paper abstracts due Feb. 19, 2018. 
Draft papers due April 2, 2018. 
 
Check fyee.asee.org   for up to date information about proposal 
submissions and registration. 


